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16th November 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 7 and 8 Christmas Party  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are delighted to inform you that we will be hosting a Christmas party on 
Tuesday, 12th December, from 4:00-6:00 pm. This event will be for year 7 and year 8 students, in the Bexhill 
Academy Atrium. We would like to invite your child to this festive event, as it promises to be an enjoyable 
celebration for all. 
 
In order to attend the party, we have set some basic expectations to ensure that the invitations are fair and 
inclusive. This criteria is as follows:  

 You must not receive an external suspensions from Monday 13th November 2023  

 You must not spend any time in ACE from Monday 13th November 2023 

 You must have good attendance from 16th November – 8th December  
 
We believe that these criteria will help motivate and reward behaviour and attendance at school, while still 
allowing for a range of students to attend the Christmas party. We encourage you to discuss these criteria with 
your child and support them in their academic goals. 
 
Please note that the Christmas party will be an opportunity for students to celebrate the holiday season with their 
peers and teachers. There will be music and a tuck shop to make the event memorable and enjoyable for 
everyone. 
 
Please look out for further correspondence. We hope everyone who wishes to, is able to attend.  
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
communications@bexhillacademy.org. We are looking forward to celebrating the joyous holiday season with your 
child and creating lasting memories together. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 

Mr. Chris Steward 
Assistant Principal Rewards 
Christopher.steward@bexhillacademy.org 
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